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26th April 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Years 3 – Walsingham Pilgrimage – Additional Information 

 

Please see the following change to departure time and additional information for the forthcoming visit to 

Walsingham on Friday 19th May 2017 for Year 3 class. 

 

Departure Time 

The time for the children to arrive at school has changed and is now 8.00 am. Please ensure your 

child arrives promptly at this time and comes into school using the front entrance to be registered. 

 

Please ensure your child has the following: - 

 Wears school uniform 

 Brings additional drinks (in plastic bottles no fizzy drinks) 

 Brings or has ordered a school packed lunch (deadline for ordering a school packed lunch is 23.59 

on Sunday 14th May 2017. 

 

Your child does not need spending money for this trip. 

 

We plan to return to school by the end of the school day but if there is any delay in the return time we 

will text you during the afternoon. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Miss A. Nobes  

Year 3 Class Teacher     
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